
 

                                                                                                                                                                      

                               

                                                  

 

 

Colorado Gun Collectors Association 

 

    Dear CGCA Members, 
     

    Thank you to Tyler Brownell for his presentation on “Lend Lease WWII”.  Tyler had firsthand 

     Information as he has been studying abroad in the libraries dealing directly with the Land  

     Lease programs.  Thank you, Tyler.  
     

    Our next meeting will be November 19, 2024, at the American Legion Post 1, at 

    7:00PM.  This month we will be having our annual Charity Auction.  Please bring your items 

    for the auction by 6:15 PM so that we have time to catalog the items. The money that we 

    collect from the auction goes directly to the charities that been selected. 
     

    We have lost a LIFE Member, Robert J Burton.  Robert joined our club in 2017. 

    Robert loved attending our gun shows for many years.  Robert collected Colt SSA and   

    Winchesters.   

    

     We have a new member applicant: Bob Cooper resides in Becket, MA large participant in  

     The Ohio Gun Collectors and Show and in WACA.  

    

    We will NOT have a meeting in December. 

    We are accepting reservations for our Christmas Dinner. Dinner is on December 7. 

    We are dining at Maggiano’s I25 & Dry Creek from 3:00 PM to 6:00 PM. A reservation 

    form is attached.  Seating is limited.  We look forward to seeing you at the dinner. 

     

    We will have elections of officers in January, if you would like to join our board,   

    please let any board member know so that we can add you or someone you  

    recommend as a nominee.  
 

    December 7, 2024, is our next radio segment. Our segments will be on  

    KLZ 560 AM 1st Saturday of the month at 1:00 PM; Sunday re-runs 8:00 AM and    

    8:00 PM and Thursday at 9:00 AM. The show is one hour long. Tune in on KLZ 560 AM. 
 

                     Please be sure to update your email address.              
                               If you have questions, please contact: 

                Tom Hillman, President 720-401-7620   President@cgca.com 

            Cindy Jewell, Secretary/treasurer 303-750-5645; sectreas@cgca.com 

          Dave Weddle, Show Chairman 720-482-0167   CGCAShow@cgca.com     
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